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Leaf Collection 
 
 
 
 
Autumn has arrived — leaves are falling and the raking has begun! 

Once again, Voorhees Township will provide curbside leaf collection for 
Gibbsboro. Voorhees has purchased a bigger and better leaf collector and will 
remain in Gibbsboro until all leaves have been collected. This year Gibbsboro’s 
Public Works employees will again be assisting with the leaf collection. 

Please place unbagged leaves curbside. Do not include any other organic 
material (branches, grass clippings, etc.) or inorganic (plastics, paper, etc.) with 
the leaf piles. 

The first leaf collection will begin Monday, November 5th. 
A second leaf collection will begin Monday, December 10th. 

Residents should rake leaves and place curbside beginning November 1st. If 
leaf collection has already taken place in your area do not place any additional 
piles curbside until the second leaf collection is scheduled to begin since the 
collection truck will not return to your area until then. If you have any 
questions, please call Borough Hall at 783-6655. 

 


